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Sharon Craig

From: Rachel Carr <rachelcarr687@gmail.com>
Sent: 02 December 2020 20:51
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Adam Birkett

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From Bowland Forest higher division parish council 
 
Re. application no. 3/2020/0667 Whitcher Well Fish Hatchery 
 
I have already sent in comments about this planning application on behalf of the parish council. Could you please 
add that the parish council wishes to object to the application for the reasons stated i.e highway safety especially for 
walkers and families with young children and the potential impact on wildlife. 
Thank you 
Rachel Carr 
clerk 


